
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Laura Lo Forti <laura@vanportmosaic.org> 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 9:17 AM 
Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: Re: February 22nd Communications 

Hello Karla-

I will be speaking about the partnership and growth opportunities with Open Signal in the community. 

thanks, 
Laura 

On Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 5:03 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 
1 Hello Laura, 

I have your request to speak to the Portland City Council on February 22nd that you sent Meghaan Davis in 
our office. You stated you would be replacing Andre Middleton but, I was wondering if your topic would be 
the same that he requested? 

He requested to speak about Open Signal's equity and digital inclusion efforts in 2017. If this is not your 
topic, please let me know by 5:00 p.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, Feb. 15th what your topic will be. 

Thank you, 
Karla 

Karla Moore-Love !Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
Portland OR 97204-1900 

email : Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov 
Testimony Email: cctestimony@portlandoregon.gov 
phone: 503.823.4086 
Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoregon .gov/auditor/councilclerk 

Laura Lo Forti, Story Midwife 
Vanport Mosaic Co-founder and Co-Director 
www.vanportmosaic.org 
https: //www.facebook.com/VanportMosaic 

There 's really no such thing as the 'voiceless'. There are only the deliberately silenced or the preferably unheard. -
Arundhati Roy, author 
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Davis, Meghaan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Davis, 

Laura Lo Forti < laura@vanportmosaic.org > 
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 2:07 PM 
Davis, Meghaan 
Position in Communications Agenda 

My name is Laura Lo Forti and I would like to replace Andre Middleton at the City Council meeting on the Communications Agenda 
on February 22nd. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity and please let me know if you have any questions. 

All the best, 
Laura 
510.717.2441 

Laura Lo Forti, Story Midwife 
Vanport Mosaic Co-founder and Co-Director 
www.vanportmosaic.org 
https: //www .facebook.com/VanportMosaic 

There's really no such thing as the 'voiceless'. There are only the deliberately silenced or the preferably unheard. -
Arundhati Roy, author 
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Request of Laura Lo Forti to address Council regarding partnership and 
growth opportunities with Open Signal in the community (Communication) 

FEB 2 2 2017 

fEB 14 2017 
Filed 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

-------

MARY HULL CABALLERO YEAS NAYS 
Audit r of th ity of Portland 1. Fritz 

2. Fish 
Deputy 

3. Saltzman 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


